
 

 

Kindergarten Return to School Fulltime 

Monday 18th May 
We are so excited to let you know that as of Monday 18th May (next week) Kindergarten are 
invited to attend school full time.  We feel that this will be the best thing for their social and 
emotional wellness and will assist them in getting back into school and class routines. 

Drop off and collection routines remain the same as Monday this week and these routines will 
be in place until further notice.  

We understand that the children may still be feeling slightly anxious and nervous about coming 
back to school so we will be in the playground from 9am to welcome the children. We will be 
waiting at our afternoon collection point at the top of the school. You may bring your child to 
meet us here. This will hopefully alleviate any nervous feelings as we can walk them into the 
playground. We ask if you do bring your child to us at the meeting point that you don’t remain 
in the playground.  

Kindergarten students will be collected in the afternoon from their designated collection point 
at 3pm each day. 

What to Bring Back to School 

 Green Folder with all the worksheets (You can keep the games and flashcards) 

 Whiteboards 

 Jolly Phonics text book 

 Counters 

 Dice 

Everything else can remain at home and you can use the games and resources to assist your 
child to continue learning their Magic words at home. 

Please make sure your child has crunch and sip, recess and lunch and a drink bottle with them to 
drink from. We can refill these during the day if they run out. 

We will be continuing our safe hygiene practices washing our hands before eating, coming into 
the classroom and before and after using shared equipment. 

We thank you for your support as we transition the students back to school each day. 

We look forward to seeing you on back at school on Monday. 

Jodie and Cassie 
 


